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We're Growing!
We're one year old! A year ago, we started High

Road School of Southern York with so many

hopes and dreams. We're excited to report that

we are now at half-capacity! Thanks to local

districts and our very own families, our student

population continues to grow. We are so

thankful that even though we started as a new

school just a month before the Covid

shutdown, our program has still managed to

flourish.

We recently added a
sensory swing--a new

favorite with many of our
younger students.

Ms. Becky's class works hard
on creating gingerbread so
they can build and decorate

gingerbread houses.



 

Claudia Trout joined our team in January as a one-to-one care assistant.
Since then, we have seen just how talented, dedicated, and hardworking she
is. We are excited to announce that she is now the Teaching Assistant in our
Elementary classroom! Claudia comes from working in patient-care at
Lancaster General Hospital. She is passionate about caring and making a
difference in kids' lives. In her spare time, she loves to spend time with her
family and play with her sweet bluetick coonhound, Remi.

Haley Hatcher is the first voice you'll hear when you call us here at
High Road. She has a passion to see kids thrive and grow and loves
to help keep High Road running behind the scenes. She has a
Bachelor’s in Human Development and has since worked in many
different roles in non-profits with children. In her spare time, Haley is
enjoying life with her family, reading as many books as she can, and
finding local places to hike.

Claudia Trout
Teaching Assistant

Haley Hatcher
Administrative Assistant

Meet Our Staff!



 Corner Cafe
. 

Our students spent the Fall learning
interviewing skills, putting together

resumes, and interviewing to work in
our student-led cafe.

They got the job! The Corner Cafe is officially open! Students took shifts preparing drinks,
counting money, and serving student and staff yummy food.

Administrative Assistant, Haley
Hatcher, teaches the students

all about cafe maintenance and
customer service.



Happenings  
. 

Classrooms celebrated the holidays by making cookies, building gingerbread houses,
decorating a tree, and hanging stockings!

Ms. Pletz's classroom has been busy learning all
about dirt and erosion. These messy science
experiments are a great way for the students to get
hands-on experience--and getting messy is a great
plus!

Happy Holidays!

Getting Messy!


